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	Members Absent:

Adam Murray
Bob Pervine
Jackie Dudley
Guests:

John Hart

Garrett Wheatley

Cassidy Palmer




Next Meeting date will be February 8, 2010
myGate Update (Linda)
· Discussed Xtender (document imaging system). Linda noted that many on campus will be invited to the kickoff meeting for this product. It will be helpful to have a wide attendance and to have unit needs identified and included in planning. However for the first year we will be implementing the core business functions such as Admissions, and HR.

· myGate mentors have almost all been identified by Deans and VP’s. Once the identification is complete, we will begin specialized training sessions for this group.

· Going Global is in production.

· W2’s will be available both electronically or in print this year

University Copyright adherence plan (Brian)
ITAC subcommittee to review location of legal file sharing sites and to establish criteria for ongoing assessment review: Members:
· Tommy Phillips

· Drew Perry

· Aleeah McGinnis

· Terry Burgess

· Brian Purcell

Security Review: (Brian)

· Brian noted that a couple of recent incidents of FTP accounts getting hacked exposed the vulnerability of unsecured FTP accounts.  As a result we will be moving to SFTP soon.  ITAC members were asked to inform their units and areas of this.  Secure solutions will be provided, but we do not want to catch anyone off guard in this process. 

· Discussion followed about campus use of forms to submit data that is transmitted in clear text over email or other methods. Members were asked to review departmental uses of unsecured technologies to transmit data that might contain private or protected information. Brian should be contacted if anything was identified. 

· Impending Policies and Procedures will require all sensitive data and PII to be encrypted. Brian will be organizing training and campus notification processes about this. Members are asked to make suggestions for most effective forms of communication.
New Website Design and Transformation (Catherine Sivills and Tony Powell)

· The new website is intended for student recruitment

· It should be available for Tony to begin migrating content in 2 weeks

· Users will be informed who will be responsible for making content changes to their pages. This will be someone from a user department. Units will be responsible for managing their own content (not necessarily someone per department – but someone from each area).

· Tony hopes that the new site will be public for at least the top 2 levels by Christmas. Existing content/formats will be in linked to from the top two pages (unless that link has been moved off). Users will begin migrating their own content as soon as the top level is ready.
· They have provided the address of a draft of the new site (We are past the design stage, but the layout is still being being tweaked, - ignore spelling and dead links) so that ITAC members can begin the process of aligning their external communications with the design of the new site. 

· Aditional comment from Tony:  I can make wording changes, add/remove navigation, etc., once we get to that point. This is solely so areas can begin to "picture" how their content will look in the new site. A typical "interior" page is under the main "Student" link. A more "top-levelish" landing page is under the "Read entire story" link under Pres. Dunn's news item.

· The new site is: http://xsite.361studios.com/ShieldAndStars/
